
Dear Student –  

I notice that you have not yet registered for the Winter 18 term. Given how close you are to completing 

your degree requirements, I want to encourage you to complete this process as soon as possible.  If you 

have questions or other concerns that need addressing before scheduling, I am here to assist you as 

much as possible or get you connected to the right department for help. Just let me know what you 

need. 

Also, If this is your last term at WSU, congratulations Warrior! Don’t forget to take that big step of 

applying for graduation through Academica. You might also want to schedule a final graduation audit 

with me in the near future 

 

 

 


